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Okaloosa RESTORE Direct Component Draft Multi-Year Implementation 
Plan Posted Online for 45-Day Public Comment 

 
The RESTORE Direct Component Draft Multi-Year Implementation Plan (MYIP) documents 
are posted on the County website (under the RESTORE Act tab) and are available for 45-day 
public comment period through February 1, 2016, unless extended by the Okaloosa Board of 
County Commissioners. This Draft of the MYIP meets U.S. Treasury requirements and 
includes all projects selected by the Okaloosa Board of County Commissioners.  
 
For regular updates and additional information, visit www.okaloosafl.com, Restore Act page 
or follow this link: http://www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/restore/home. The Resources and Ecosystems 
Sustainability, Tourist Opportunities and Revived Economies (RESTORE) Act was enacted 
by the United States Congress in direct response to the Deep Horizon Oil Spill.  
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